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Biomedical Informatics Program Curriculum Changes
Rationale: 

Modifying the entrance and transfer requirements for the Biomedical Informatics Program and introducing “good standing” criteria for students enrolled in the program. These changes will ensure that future admissions to the program will be capable of handling the rigor and high standards that we hope to accomplish for our graduates, ensuring that they are ready and competitive for the workplace or graduate school.

Strengths:
The current changes are more fundamental, addressing the entrance and transfer requirements for the program as well as the introduction of good standing criteria. These changes will ensure that future admissions to the program will be capable of handling the rigor and high standards that we hope to accomplish for our graduates ensuring that they are ready and competitive for the workplace or graduate school.
Following changes are proposed for the Biomedical Informatics Program:

•
Modifying entrance and transfer requirements

•
Introducing a “good standing” criteria

•
Add admission criteria into the catalog
Weaknesses: 

None

Issues and Concerns Discussed and Resolved: 
During the review meetings several suggestions were made to strengthen the proposal, it was also recommended that the proposer meet with Admissions, and the registrar’s office to make sure the correct language is used in the entrance requirements, all of which were incorporated by the proposer. All comments and suggestions were well taken by proposers and incorporated into the final draft of the proposal.

Subcommittee Activities: 

The subcommittee met with proposer Professor Joanne Weinreb, Chair Professor Laina Karthikeyan Provost Bonne August, Associate Provost Pamela Brown, Dean Justin Vazquez-Poritz, and Kim Cardascia. Further modifications were suggested and were also incorporated in the final version of the proposal.
